
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

   

   

 
 

 

WELCOM 

TCS UPDATES 
WELCOMING OUR NEW CAMPUS PASTOR 
Mr. Jacob Hunter has accepted the role of TCS campus pastor and will start working for the 
school in May. Jacob’s responsibilities will include leading weekly chapels, worship, P2P, 
mentoring students, and teaching Bible courses. Jacob has been married to his wife, Hallie, 
for almost seven years. They have three beautiful children: five year-old Lyla, two year-old 
Zoe, and newborn baby Haddon. Jacob is a 2014 graduate of Liberty University, where he 
studied pastoral ministry. He has served in various ministerial roles since college and is 
passionate about Scriptural literacy, healthy doctrine, and practical theology. Among his 
other interests, Jacob loves old books, good coffee, jalapeños, and playing guitar. TCS is 
thrilled to have Jacob as part of its ministry team.  

 
5K/FUN RUN SUCCESS 
Words can barely express how thankful we are for such a 
wonderful 5K, Fun Run & Carnival event last month. We had 
507 registered runners/walkers. The first-place overall finish 
went to Mrs. Amy Seay’s 2nd/3rd grade class.  
We were thrilled to have raised 148% of our projected goal 
totaling $73,774.14! Tuition alone does not cover the cost of 
educating a child. These funds will go towards much needed 

summer upgrades, including bathroom renovations, classroom 
upgrades, and/or teacher resources. We would like to express our gratitude to the Timberlake Baptist Church volunteers 
who set up, tore down, ran the carnival games, monitored bounce houses, and prepared and served food during the event. 
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CALENDAR 

NOON DISMISSAL  
There is a noon dismissal for 1st through 12th grade on the following dates:  

• May 25th-27th – High School Exams. Extended Care will be offered until 5:45pm on 
those dates. Participating students must be signed up for care by May 18th.  

 

TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK 
Teacher Appreciation Week is May 2nd through May 6th. This is an opportunity to show 
your child's teacher(s) how much you appreciate all the love, care, and hard work they 
have put in to educate and disciple your child this year. TCS thanks its parents and students 
in advance for showing love and support to our wonderful teachers. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
BATTLE OF THE CLASSES - FIELD DAY  
On Wednesday, May 4th all 7th through 12th grade students will participate in the Battle of the Classes Field Day. Classes will 
be competing in areas of strength, speed, and wit. Each class has voted on team colors and there is much anticipation for 
this day! This Field Day will include indoor, outdoor, and water activities on TCS’ campus.  
 
1st – 6th GRADE FIELD DAY  
Field Day for 1st -6th grade is Thursday, May 5th from 8:30am-3:00pm. The theme of the Field Day is "Wreck It Ralph." Each 
class has been assigned a character and a color to wear on field day. Students should pack a bag lunch as well as sunscreen, 
water and a towel for the water games, and tennis shoes.  There will be NHS students helping with the event this year so 
that parents are free to come and enjoy the day with their kids. 
 
Below is the Class / Character List:  

• Crisp – 1st  "Ralph" - Red   
• Burnette – 1st   "Fix it Felix" - Light Blue  
• Hager – 1st  "Vanelope" - Mint Green  
• Van Hoven - 2nd  "King Candy" - Tie-Dye  
• A Seay – 2nd/3rd  "Tafita" - Pink 
• Long - 3rd  "Seargent Calhoun" - Purple 
• Lavender – 4th    "Wynnchell" - Yellow  
• Lamb – 4th  "Turbo" - Orange  
• Seay - 5th   "Sour Bill" - Lime Green 
• Carter - 6th   "Sonic" - Royal Blue  

 

RETIREMENT RECEPTION FOR MRS. BOWMAN 
Mrs. Bowman has had an immeasurable impact on the students and teachers of TCS. We are 
excited to celebrate and honor Mrs. Bowman with a special farewell gathering on Friday, May 
20th from 3:00pm – 6:00pm. The celebration will be held in the TCS mulit-purpose room 
(downstairs), with finger foods, drinks, & desserts provided by the TCS staff. You are welcome 
to bring a card or gift to show your appreciation for Mrs. Bowman! Please RSVP to this event by 
May 6th so we can adequately prepare for food.  

 



SECONDARY SPRING FORMAL  
The Secondary Spring Formal will be help on Saturday, May 21st at Cedar Oaks Farm.  The grounds will be open for pictures 
at 5:00pm.  Appetizers will be served at 6:00pm and dinner will be served at 6:30pm. There will be an After Party following 
the formal until 10:30pm.  Tickets are available in the school office. They are $25 per person.  
 

ACADEMICS
KINDERGARTEN GRADUATION  
Kindergarten graduation is this month! Students will wear their caps and gowns and celebrate their completion of 
Kindergarten and their entrance into 1st grade on Tuesday, May 24th at 7:00p, in the gym. Note: Tuesday, May 24th is the 
last day of school for Kindergarten students. There will be no Extended Care available for Kindergarten students May, 25th-
27th.  
 
AWARDS ASSEMBLY 
The 7th -8th grade and 1st -6th grade students will have Awards Assemblies this month to acknowledge their accomplishments 
throughout this academic year. Parents and grandparents are invited to attend. The ceremonies will take place in the gym. 
The 7th -8th grade Awards Assembly is May 26th at 10:00am. The 1st -6th grade Awards Assembly is May 27th at 10:00am. 
 
GRADUATING CLASS OF 2022 
The Class of 2022 will graduate on Friday, May 27th. The graduation ceremony is at 
7:00pm, in the TCS gym, with a reception to follow. Family and friends are invited 
to attend and celebrate the students’ accomplishment.  
 

DRESS DOWN  
SPIRT DAY  
This month’s School Spirit Days are Friday, May 6th and Friday, May 20th. On Spirit Day, TCS students can show their school 
spirit by dressing down and wearing jeans along with a TCS spirit t-shirt. The spirit shirt must be visible. 
 

ATHLETIC UPDATES 
UPCOMING TOURNAMENTS 
TCS athletic teams have upcoming tournaments this month. The Boys Volleyball 
will compete in a tournament at TCS on May 7th to finish out the season. The 
Varsity Golf team will compete in the VACA Tournament on May 9th and VISAA 
Tournament on May 16th. The Varsity Girls Soccer team is 6-1-4 on the season 
and is ranked #2 in Virginia Association of Christian Athletics (VACA).  
 
SIGNING DAY  
TCS will host a Signing Day for Seniors, Maddie Lecik and Brooklyn Finnerty on 
May 3rd. Maddie is signing with The University of Tennessee at Chattanooga and 
Brooklyn is signing with Randolph College. TCS is proud of these students and 
their accomplishment.  



PRE-K UPDATES 

PRE-K T-SHIRT DAY 
Mark your calendars for Pre-K t-shirt day on Friday, May 13th.  
 
PRE-K ART SHOW  
The annual Pre-K Art Show is Thursday, May 19th from 6:00pm to 7:30pm 
in the school lunchroom. Mrs. Burks has been working with the students in 
art class and they are so excited to show off their masterpieces! This is a 
drop in event and will allow parents and family members time to browse 
the art from all the Pre-K classes.  
 

Our Mission: To assist Christian parents in 
educating their children to think and live consistently with a biblical world-and-life view and 

discipling them in love and truth toward Christlikeness and a lifelong passion for glorifying God. 
 


